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Dear Claire 
 
Habitats Regulation Appraisal:   
Green Network planning guidance  
 
Thanks for sending us the Habitats Regulations Appraisal (HRA) screening of your draft 
Guidance for Green Networks. We hope the following comments are useful to you in finalising 
the Guidance. 
 
The HRA screening report is both concise and comprehensive, considering all points relevant 
to the nature of the Guidance which you were screening. While there is no set approach to 
such an exercise, we welcome the clarity of the screening you have carried out and suggest 
that this format is used for future screening. 
 
We agree with the rationale set out in points 1 and 2 of the screening report and with the 
overall conclusion that no further consideration is required. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our planning adviser Vivienne Gray (e: viv.gray@snh.gov.uk; 
t: 0131 316 2644) to discuss further if required. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ewen Cameron 
Operations Manager 
Tayside & Grampian Area 
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